
 

 

 

KS2 Play-Rock Bottom! 

Children in years 5 and 6 (with support from year 3 and 4) gave a fantastic performance of the 

Stone age Play, Rock Bottom. The whole cast were superb, with some notable solos singing and 

very talented performances. It really was one of our very best productions to date!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Concert 

Very well done to all of the children who took part in out concert last week. The younger children sang 

about their trip (Oh I do Like to be Beside the Seaside-of course!) and read out some postcard they had 

written as well as history work comparing the seaside now and in the 

past. 

The dance club performed two dances showing amazing skills with 

control and lifts. We even have ex pupils come back to take part in this 

club. Kara and Frankie Day (now in year 8 at TGS) both received their 

Young Dancer Leader awards. 

There were numerous solos and group instrumental items on recorder, 

piano and clarinet. It is so good to see all the progress being made 

Finally, the choir and other children reprieved 3 songs from Rock Bottom, 

including solos and part s 

 

 


